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April 15, 2015

Mo Shafii

ADEQ Water Division

5301 Northshore Drive

North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317

RE: ADH No. 32-6608, ADEQ Permit No. ARG590001, AFIN 51-00164
C & H Hog Farms, Newton County, Arkansas

Dear Mr. Shafii,

A staff review has been made of the information received on the referenced project and
ADH has the following comments:

Best management practices and stream buffer zones should be strictly adhered to
during the land application of swine wastes.

If you have any questions or comments, please coordinate them through Stephanie
Burchfield at 501-280-4428.

Sincerely,

W

Jeff Stone, P.E.

Director

Arkansas Department of Health
Engineering Section
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From: Bradley Jones

To: Water Draft Permit Comments

Cc: Jeff Stone (ADH); Lyle Godfrey; Darcia Routh; Stephanie Burchfield
Subject: ADH Comments: Permit ARG5900001, AFIN 51-00164

Date: Wednesday, April 15, 2015 4:18:00 PM

Attachments: 32-6608 C&H Hog Farm.pdf

To whom it may concern,
Please see attached for the signed comment letter from ADH for:

C&H Hog Farm, Newton County
ADEQ Permit# ARG590001, AFIN 51-00164

Thank you,

Brad Jones

GIS- Source Water Protection
Arkansas Department of Health
4815 W Markham Slot 37

Little Rock, AR 72205

Office: 501-661-2067
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